
 

 

 
Dear parent/caregiver   Ref: fB28983 

 
At the recent State Election, we made a commitment that a Malinauskas Labor 
Government would give South Australian families with school-age children a $100 
discount on their public school’s Materials and Services Charge for each child,  
for the next two school years (2022 and 2023). 
 
At a time when cost of living pressures are being felt by many families, we are 
making sure we deliver on our commitment as quickly as possible.  
 
You don’t need to do anything yet or contact your school. 
 
If you have already paid the 2022 Materials and Services Charge, your school will 
contact you shortly with information on how you can ask for a refund, or how a 
rebate can be applied to other outstanding charges (such as excursions or school 
camps). 
 
If you haven’t yet paid the charge for 2022, your school will automatically apply a 
$100 discount to the amount owing. 
 
The discount does not apply to families who have been approved for school card as 
they are not required to pay a materials and services charge.  
 
We hope that this extra support will make things a little bit easier.  
 
Yours sincerely 

                                                                      
Peter Malinauskas  Blair Boyer 
PREMIER   MINISTER FOR EDUCATION,  

         TRAINING AND SKILLS 
 
 7 /  6 / 2022       7 /  6  / 2022 
 
 
 


